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I hsve been a resident on Wood St. for over 60 years. 
I am totally against the proposed redevelopment of this property into a  8 plex.
The property is NOT  large enough to support this kind development and the parking
associated with it.
The plan shows parking for 2 .. l remind you this is an 8 plex. Were do the other vehicles park
on the road??
To grant this proposal would be prerequisite to developers to buy up all the  properties and
redevelope them.
Turning this quite area, near a hospital and schools into a high traffic area as properties get
redeveloped.

Please do not allow this redevelopment of this property
Wayne & Lynn Hickman 

 




